
THE CONTROL OF CERVICAL CANCER IN NEW ZEALAND: 

ACHIEVEMENTS AND FUTURE PROSPECTS 
 

 

Friday 5thAugust 2016 

Potters Park Event Centre (Auckland Deaf Society Building) 

164 Balmoral Road, Auckland 9.30 am – 4.30 pm 
 

A one-day forum to: 

 
• Bring together health practitioners, health consumers and policy makers 

• Review the impact of screening in the control of cervical cancer 

• Review the emerging issues in HPV immunisation in the control of cervical cancer 

• Explore the implications of moving to HPV testing as the primary screening modality to 
control cervical cancer and, 

• Share knowledge and foster debate. 
 
 

In 1988, the Cartwright Report provided a blueprint for organised cervical screening 

and paved the way for other cancer screening programmes in New Zealand. 
 

This year our Cartwright seminar looks at the achievements in the control of cervical 

cancer in New Zealand and explores the implications of options for the future. It will 

include expert speakers from across the screening, research and consumer sectors 

and panel discussions. 
 

Featured speakers include Sandra Coney, Professor Marshall Austin (Professor of 

Pathology, University of Pittsburgh, USA), Assoc Prof Helen Petousis-Harris, Adrian 

Lunlam, Rayoni Keith and Assoc Prof Brian Cox 

 

The forum is organised by the Auckland-based Cartwright Collective in association 

with the Auckland Women’s Health Council and Women’s Health Action. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Cartwright Collective 

Cost: $150 

$80 for waged consumers and NGOs 

$50 unwaged consumers including students and superannuitants Please 

register online at: www.cartwright2016.eventbrite.co.nz 

or contact Women’s Health Action on  09 5205295 

http://www.cartwright2016.eventbrite.co.nz/

